
 

   

 

INFORMATION BULLETIN 
 
 

Bulletin #: I2018-048 

Date:  Sept. 17, 2018 

To:  Ontario Soccer; District Membership, ORA, Associate Members  

CC:  Ontario Soccer Board of Directors, Staff 

From:  Lyn Wallington, Senior Manager, Operations    

Subject:  Member Management Registration System deadline      
 
Ontario Soccer would like to remind Clubs and Academies that the deadline to provision your 
organization on the new SportsEngine Member Management System (MMRS) is fast approaching.  
 
The deadline to provision your organization’s information with SportsEngine’s MMRS is Oct. 1, 2018. 
Organizations that have not provisioned with SportsEngine before Oct. 1, 2018 will be required to take 
additional steps to ensure their information is included in the MMRS.  
 
SportsEngine’s MMRS will be the official record of registration for Ontario Soccer as the retirement of 
AIMS commences.   
 
The official retirement of AIMS is effective at the end of the Indoor 2018-2019 season. 
 
For Clubs and Academies that have not yet provisioned on MMRS, Ontario Soccer is pleased to 
provide a resource document with the Top Ten Frequently Asked Questions regarding the Ontario 
Soccer MMRS powered by SportsEngine.   
 
Click here to complete the provisioning process. You will be asked to create an account, please do so. 
 
For any further questions regarding MMRS, please contact Lyn Wallington. 
 

https://cdn3.sportngin.com/attachments/document/8cac-1586023/Top_Ten_2018_FAQs_regarding_SportsEngine_MMRS_June_27-18.pdf
https://ontariosoccerclubdemodsite.sportngin.com/register/form/751014026
mailto:lwallington@ontariosoccer.net

